
 
 

MEMO 
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

From: Carlton Robertson, Parks and Recreation Director 

CC: John McHenry, City Manager 

Date: May 27, 2025 

RE: Update for the Johns Homestead Preservation Study and National Registry 
 

 
 

Issue/Topic: 

Brandied History LLC has completed the Johns Homestead Preservation Study, and results were used to submit an 

application to the State Historic Preservation Office for inclusion on the National Registry for Historic Places. Once 

designated as an historic place, a site becomes eligible for grant funding or tax incentives which can be used to support 

design, planning, and construction activities.  
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Background: 

In 2022, the City of Tucker contracted with Brandied History LLC to perform historical research on the Johns Homestead site 

to create a preservation plan and provide architectural design services and construction documents for the Homestead 

buildings. 

 

  

 

 

 


